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Senator Cash asked: 

 

What changes in personnel have taken place at EOWA since Ms Conway became director? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

  

A restructure of EOWA has occurred in line with the proposed changes to its governing 

legislation.  An ongoing recruitment process is in place to fill the positions in the new 

structure.  EOWA had 16 ongoing employees and 5 non-ongoing employees in March 2011. 

As at 14 November 2011, EOWA has 26 ongoing employees and 2 non-ongoing employees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


